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Dear Valued Customer, Knauf Insulation is announcing a price increase on all
Residential and Light Commercial fiberglass insulation products effective with
shipments on or after May 2, 2022.  Pricing will be increased per the following
guidelines:
 

 

 

RESIDENTIAL AND LIGHT COMMERCIAL PRODUCTS   INCREASE %
 

 
EcoBatt®   10%
 

 
EcoRoll®   10%
 

 
Manufactured Housing Products   10%
 

 
Inner-Safe™ Batts   10%
 

 
Basement Wall Insulation   10%
 

 
All Loose Fill Insulation Products   10%
 

 

 

 

In order to maintain adequate service levels, Knauf will continue operating
under the previously communicated planned availability until further notice.
These price increases will be implemented through new list prices and is an
absolute necessity in order to reduce the impact of accelerated inflation of raw
materials, energy and transportation costs.

If you have any questions about this increase, please contact your Knauf
Territory Manager. Thank you for your continued support of Knauf Insulation.
We value your business and remain committed to Enhancing Lives by Making
the World More Comfortable.

With Appreciation,
 

 

 

 

https://go.knaufnorthamerica.com/e/169632/tial-light-commercial-national/hyx2lt/397420704?h=0FClkUfMxo_KVRUynQf3H1B7mRHUYq2po3O9hi1EWvk

